Present: Edwin Rowehl, ex officio; Judith Pratt, Chairman; Rod Zwirner.

The Chairman announced that Robert Watterson and David Essex are unable to attend this evening and inasmuch as, there will not be a quorum this Public Hearing will be adjourned until June 8, 1989. Ed Rowehl, Selectman, announced that the Selectmen had appointed Don Chambers as a Planning Board member at the their last meeting and he will attend the Board's next meeting. He will sit at the next Planning Board Meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Barbara Elia, Secretary